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China: Report Sees Little Human Rights Progress 

By KEITH BRADSHER
Shortly after awarding the 2008 Olympic Games to China, the International Olympic Committee predicted that the event would improve human rights there. But a report released by Amnesty International in Hong Kong indicated that progress had been limited. It chronicled beatings and arbitrary detentions of human rights activists in mainland China. The only improvement has been in restrictions on the death penalty, Amnesty International said, while China’s record in other areas, like detentions without trial, has deteriorated. 
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